
ROADS & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
October 6, 2022 5:00 p.m. 

 
In Attendance:  

 Members: Councilman Amanda Koren, Councilman Sean Wilson  
City Staff: John Doyle, Jason Chapman, Miriam Jones, Doug Potts 

    Guests: Randy Brown, Joe Krill 
 Absent: Chairman Bill Farnham, Councilman Cecil Davis 
    Media: Darrell Maurina 
    

1. Call to Order & Citizen Comments – Councilman Koren called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  
2. Approval of Minutes- Councilman Wilson made a motion to approve the minutes from September 

1, 2022. Councilman Koren seconded the motion. Motion passed.  
3. Stop sign at Long and Collier- Joe Krill- Mr. Krill would like the Stop sign that was removed from 

Long Drive and placed on Collier Road to be put back on Long Drive. After further discussion, 
Committee suggested doing traffic study. Mr. Doyle stated that they we will go back and evaluate, 
do traffic study and keep Mr. Krill informed on decision.   

4. RV Park- Mr. Doyle discussed recent repeated property claims due to dead tree limbs falling on a 
camper. A letter was provided to committee from city’s insurance with concern about campers 
parked by dead trees and would like the campers that are currently near the dead trees and limbs to 
be moved temporarily to a safer area to allow the city time to safely remove the dead trees and 
limbs without jeopardizing property or injury to campground patrons. Mr. Doyle would like approval 
from the committee to schedule into budget putting 12 to 13 additional sites in to expand the RV 
Park but also to allow the current patrons to move into these sites while the city works on removing 
all the dead trees. Committee approves.  

5. Street Department Updates- Jason Chapman stated that the street department has been busy 
working in the new subdivision, working on the fitness court, helped put in additional parking for 
Hogs & Frogs Festival, and have received the first load of salt for winter.  

 
There was a need for a closed session. Councilman Wilson made a motion to enter into closed session. 
Councilman Koren seconded the motion. The motion passed and committee entered into closed session 
at 5:39 p.m. 

Councilman Wilson made a motion to enter into open session. Councilman Koren seconded the motion. 
The motion passed and committee entered into open session at 5:55 p.m. 

 
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be held on November 3, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.  


